From: Randy Grasso

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 8:31:54 AM

Randy Grasso
527 Beede Hill Road
Fremont, NH 03044

December 17, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

As a New Hampshire Resident | 100% oppose the Northern Pass nightmare. It will forever destroy our

entire state forever. How can this even be a thought? To do this to our state is unacceptable. The rout

of these disgusting power line go through way to many of the most beautiful parts of the state. People
come to New Hampshire from all over the world to see these beautiful sites. This will destroy what New
Hampshire is all about. This is one of the last great places in the United States where you can go to the
Mountains and get away from the disgusting Urban and city environment. People live for this myself and
family included. This disaster Must not happen! And the worse part is this does not help NH or even the
USA. No way no how ever should the United States allow another Country fo invade us like this . Never!

Sincerely,
Randy Grasso
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